
This Month!

Another month has come and 
gone! We are super excited for 

all we have planned for the 
month of April.  We will be 

learning about the solar 
system, the Earth, the ocean 

and much more. 

We are really excited for our 
first grade market day. . 

Please remember to return 
your homework folders each 
week in order to collect the 
next weeks homework. 

As well as your take home 
folders each day.

Our Earth Day project is due on 
April 22nd.  

                     Welcome!
   
                       We are very excited                                            
                       to welcome Ms               
                       Jullie Matthews to             
                O   our classroom. She 
will                will  be working 
with Ms Chiara. Julie is an Early 
Years and Foundation  Phase 
teacher with over 10 years 
experience from Early years 
through to year six. 

Birthdays!

April 2nd - Ms Nina’s
April 22nd - Jayden
April 23rd - Ms Aggie

Important Dates!

April 16th - 1st Grade Market (11:30)
April 22nd - Earth Day Project Due


